
(5/20/24)Attention Members: 

We apologize for any inconvenience. We appreciate your understanding.  
 Thank you! -LCP Management 

AN UPDATE FOR OUR INDOOR LAP POOL REPAIRS AND 

RENOVATION PROJECT: 

 

All of the initial repairs necessary for our indoor lap pool 

have been completed. Upon refilling this pool at the start of 

May, we confirmed a new problem with the pool’s surface. 

A pool company has come out and is working on a solution 

for us, knowing the urgency to reopen this space as soon as 

possible for our members. 

Please direct any questions to our Membership Team at 

(330)655-2377 extension 130. 

 

 

 

 

Our Warm Water Pool remains a shared space during this timeframe. We ask that all members 

and patrons continue to work together. Outdoor Pool Lap Swimming is available to members, 

Monday-Friday from 5am-11am starting Monday, 5/20/24. 

**Group Swim Lesson families – adjustments have been made for all levels to be held in our 

Warm Water Pool during this closure. For the summer sessions, a combination of warm water 

pool and outdoor lap pool will be used, to be confirmed. Please see separate email 

communication.** 

 

 


